

FAO Ms Maura Fox ldp@derrystrabane.com

Planning Department Cloonavin 66 Portstewart Road Coleraine BT52 1EY

Date: 21st January 2021 Tel: 028 7034 7137

Dear Ms Fox,

Re: Derry City & Strabane District Council LDP 2030 draft Plan Strategy - Public Inspection of Representations & Counter-Representation Public Consultation

Thank you for your letter dated 26th November 2020 regarding the above seeking comment (counter representations) on the representations received to your draft Plan Strategy.

I can advise that the Council has inspected the representations.

Whilst some of the information contained within the representations may be of relevance to the preparation of our own draft Plan Strategy, I do not consider that this necessitates the submission of any counter representations.

The Council will continue to seek to work collaboratively with you as an adjoining council in the preparation of its LDP.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Denise Dickson Head of Planning

Telephone: 02870347100

Email: planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk